Lorne Prescott

From: Lorne Prescott

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 2:35 PM
To: 'Spencer - DNR, Stan’

Cc: Wayne Bankert; 'Colby - DNR, Lou'
Subject: Status of Pond 3, Fac #335902

Stan,

This email is intended to confirm our discussions regarding CC Pond 604-41-32 (also known as Pond 3),
Lat/Long: 39.55724/-108.21868

That facility was permitted with a Form 15 and is currently being used to store fresh water. We collect samples and have
the water analyzed at least twice a year.

Please contact me if you would like to discuss the status of that location going forward.

Thanks

Lorne C. Prescott

Regulatory and Environmental Compliance
Laramie Energy, LLC

760 Horizon Drive Suite 101

Grand Junction CO 81506

Office: (970) 812-5311

Cell: (970) 210-6889
Iprescott@laramie-energy.com




